
City of Newton, Massachusetts 

To whom it may concern 

From: Anna Lavrinenko – owner of 63 Bourne Street, Auburndale, MA 02466 

RE: Public Hearing rescheduling (Petition #338-20, 63 Bourne Street) 

Could you please withdraw without prejudice my special permit petition? I will reschedule the petition 
for the next session when I am back to Boston. 

Thank you very much, 

Anna Lavrinenko 

338-20




